
Appendix 3

The photographs submitted in the Atkins Report are misleading. They were taken in the 
existing inert waste site, at a level which no longer exists and which members of the public 
are denied access to. These scenes entirely fail to show the landscape context of the 
proposed development and are entirely irrelevant because the tip will be filled with topsoil 
and landscaped when the agreed levels are reached.

The following photographs show the view members of the public can see, from the B390, 
The Imber range track (a popular walk for villagers and tourists) and the Chitterne Farm 
East road, a public right of way. The totally unspoiled nature of the surrounding 
countryside, in every direction, is demonstrated.

Above, view from A390 west (Knook end), Below, view across field to landfill site with  
proposed site for development behind landfill.



Closer view of current landfill with proposed development site behind.

View from Imber range path with Chitterne village in foreground, Valley Farm and the  
present landfill activity in the middle distance, demonstrating a) the proposed site is not  
'...remote from the village' and b) the location is visible from a considerable distance on a  
well-used tourist track.

 



Village of Chitterne in foreground, showing B390, Valley Farm and the proposed site at  
middle right. 

Far from being a 'remote location' the proposed site is clearly visible from both western  
and eastern approaches to the village. Can be seen by villagers and tourists accessing  
roads and footpaths in and around the village and is close enough to the settlement for  
any noise, smell or traffic impacts to be significant.


